
DO YOU HAVE ANY
QUALITY CUDDLY TOYS
THAT COULD USE A NEW

HOME?

DONATE TO SCHOOL

At our book fayre in a few weeks time, we are going
to run a cuddly toy raffle to encourage children to

snuggle up and read. So, if you have any lovely
cuddlies in need of a new home please donate them

to us through your child’s class teacher. 


